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hCUGtOctober 19, 1979

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
,

Transportation Branch
Division of Materials & Fuel Cycle
Facility Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Certificate of Compliance No. 71-9116,
CN 6-80B -

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

We are in receipt of your September 27, 1979 letter
requesting additional information on the subject package.,

It is noted that the information being requested is in
addition to that requested on July 5, 1978 and answered
on November 30, 1978. We hope to have our response to
you by December 15, 1979.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

NUCLEAR ,ACKAKI JG, INC. ,
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cc: Karl Kinkade
Chem Nuclear
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